## UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI

January 6, 1937.

Dr. F. C. Allen, Coach of Basketball, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kan.

Dear Dr. Allen:

It seems best that all negotiations for an exchange of B team games be called off for this season. The reasons are a little involved and would take too much space here so I'll explain fully when you bring your varsity here.

I have hopes of continuing B team competition next year. If you have a similar plan be sure to reserve a place for us. We ought to settle everything in the spring.

Heoretaly, Edwards.

George R. Edwards.